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Three tragic terrorist attacks have hit the people of Pakistan within a short span of 3-4 
days. More than 150 innocent people have lost their lives and hundreds have been 
injured. More disturbing is the fact that these attacks took place on election rallies, 
essential to the democratic process. India has always condemned terrorism in all its forms 
and manifestations. We strongly condemn these attacks and extend our heartfelt 
condolences to the bereaved families. 
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